Fountain of Living Waters

INDIAN MISSION Cibecue, Arizona

Dear Dale and Wings of Faith Ministries, Aug. 15, 2013
And the Contributors to Wings of Faith,

Qur ministry among the White Mountain Apache Tribe has been blessed over and over
again through the past several years as a result of your fine work delivering quality clothing and
now food items, and also binders and notebooks and backpacks. 1 would like to express my
heartfelt thanks to you and the fine folks at Feed the Children. Your “partnership” with the
friends at Wings of Faith is greatly appreciated by all of the missions. We also want to thank you
for the yearly Christmas airlift that provides toys and other gifts for the Apache children. What a
tremendous blessing!

We thank the Lord for all of these things, and may he richly biess you in return!

“He that giveth to the poor, lendeth to the Lord, and He will repay.”

Without a ministry such as yours, we would not be able to give out the necessary goods
greatly needed by the native Americans. And they so appreciate them!

We look forward to future airlifts that come directly into the reservation, and Cibecue.
Thank you again for all that you and your staff do. And may the Lord continue to bless your fine
work among so many reservations and tribes.

yie N. Stephens
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